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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 4:54 PM
To: 'Kenneth Kober'
Subject: RE: FPL RATE INCREASE

Good afternoon Mr. Kober, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kenneth Kober [mailto:kennethkober@icloud.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 4:41 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL RATE INCREASE 
 
I am on a fixed income. My medications have increased by 40%, over last year. I live off of potatoes.  
 
I don't need a rate increase.  
 
Please do not authorize a rate increase for FLP 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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